NATIONAL REINING HORSE YOUTH ASSOCIATION

NRHyA PRESIDENT MORGAN KNERR

I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! My
name is Morgan Knerr and I am from Plain City, Ohio where I am in
my final year of high school. I am going into my third year as an NRHyA
officer and I have never been more honored than to be elected as the
NRHyA President! The NRHyA has given me many opportunities that
will prepare me for the future. I was blessed to be able to be a part of the
50th year of the NRHyA, which gave me multiple “Once in a Lifetime”
experiences.

I hope to try my best to give youth the opportunities that the NRHyA
has given me. A goal that I have is to see more youth involvement at the
affiliate and club level, not just at the national level. Each delegate is im-
portant as they create a way of communicating to all youth. We, as an
officer team, love to hear your ideas on how to improve our already great

“I look forward

to meeting more association. Please feel free to contact me at 99knerr@gmail.com.
I am excited to work with another strong officer team. Our new 2017
N RHY A YOUth officer team is Vice President Kenleigh Wells, Secretary Taylor Masson,

Treasurer Liz Blaser, and Historian Reagan Stephens. This year’s team is
just as dedicated as teams in the past and I am excited to see what we

and making even  can accomplish,

Ilook forward to meeting more NRHyA youth and making even more

more memories memories, all while growing our association to be even bigger and bet-
ter.
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and better.”




